
The State of School Choice in California in 2020
As California celebrates National School Choice Week, the future of charter schools is uncertain following legislation enacted in 2019.  
Join Pacific Research Institute Senior Director of Education Studies Lance Izumi as he leads a panel of education reform experts at 
the State Capitol in discussing the impact of last year’s legislative changes, 2020 legislative efforts that could impact school choice, 
and reform ideas to preserve and expand school choice options for students and parents.

Friday, January 31, 2020
12 – 1 PM

State Capitol, Room 125
Sacramento

Lunch will be provided

RSVP today to tanaya@pacificresearch.org to ensure your spot as space is strictly limited

Join Pacific Research Institute 
for a policy discussion during 

National School Choice Week 2020

Questions?  Contact Tim Anaya at 916-389-9774 or tanaya@pacificresearch.org.
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